G-CAT Board Meeting 5/21/2012

In attendance:
Loren Janulewicz
Larry Ransford
Vic Evans
John Hartnett
Irene Young

Minutes approved

Discussion:

We reviewed the financials which are on par with revenue from 2010 (2011 was skewed
because of irrigation installation). May is already ahead of last year and remainder of
month looks promising. We have received additional play because Aurora Hills golf
course was closed the week of 5/21 for the Senior High School Girls golf tournament.
Hopefully this will have future benefits for us.

We will have annual passes next year. The details will be set in the September meeting.

Think we have a working solution for the men’s club certificates that will not tax the
accounting system or the pro shop bookkeeping. Basically will still have the certificates
issued in larger amounts. There will be one certificate kept in the pro shop with a
running total of charges on the reverse side for purchases less than the face value. If a
member has more than one certificate he is responsible for keeping the others and
replacing the one in the pro shop once it is completely used. Of course the member could
make large purchases anytime with any number of certificates he has.



